
From: Simon, Jason
Sent: 7/25/2011 3:35:20 PM

I Redacted J; Simon, Sean A.
(sean.simon@cpuc.ca.gov); Lee, Cheryl (cheryl.lee@cpuc.ca.gov); Douglas, Paul 
(paul.douglas@cpuc.ca.gov); Rahman, Junaid (junaid.rahman@cpuc.ca.gov)
Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)

To:

Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: RE: 8/12 PRG Meeting & Friday Follow-Ups

Thanks David. Likewise. Just one quick thought. It was be good to have a point of reference when 
looking at the transmissions adders for contracts you intend on executing. For example, if Sempra's 
Copper Mtn Transmission adder is expected to be ~$17, how does that compare to the average, high, 
low adder for all contracts executed in 2010? We can discuss this when we talk later this week.

Jason

Jason L. Simon, CFA
Renewable Energy Policy and I..
California Public Utilities Commission 
505 Van Ness Avenue 
I.'ourth Floor
Si cisco, CA 94102

703.5906
http://www.cpuc.ca.gov/PUC/enerqy/Renewables/index.htm

Frnm:lRedacted ___________ _ _
Sent: Monday, July 25, 2011 11:22 AM
To: Douglas, Paul; Simon, Sean A.; Simon, Jason; Rahman, Junaid; Lee, Cheryl 
Cc: Allen, Meredith
Subject: 8/12 PRG Meeting & Friday Follow-Ups

Confidential Protected Material: Protected under Appendix 1 in Decision 06-06-066 and General 
Order 66-C

Nice chatting with everyone on Friday. I think this type of meeting format is very productive and look 
forward to having more in the future.

In order for PG&E to be properly prepared to address all of your questions at the 8/12 PRG meeting, we 
would like to ask you to please try to send them to us by the end of this week. We know that you will be 
very eager to touch on a lot of points, but in order for us to be properly prepared, we would appreciate 
having some lead time to get all of your questions answered in advance. This should make the meeting 
more productive and more efficient. Does this timeframe work for everyone? Please let us know.

Also, attached are the two valuation charts from Friday's meeting. We have added a new column for 
transmission adders, although the 2011 RFO deals are still TBD. We should have updates for those by 
the 8/12 meeting.
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Best,
David

Redacted
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